area. The proposed extension will not otherwise negatively affect the County's plans for the provision of water service to other properties in the County's service area.

The subject property is as a result of this approval in the Hahira's water service area.

The property will remain in the County's sewer service area.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Bill Slaughter Chairman

cc: Jonathan Sumner

Rob Plumb

Matt Martin

Commissioner Evans

Commissioner Orenstein

Commissioner Wisenbaker

Commissioner Marshall

Commissioner Griner

Paige Dukes

Steve Stalvey

Walter Elliott